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Huron Valley Numismatic Society (HVNS) 

 

General Meeting 

at the Highland Adult Activities Center 

April 10, 2013 

7:00 to 9:00 PM 

 

MINUTES 

 

Chair Jim M. called the meeting to order. 

 

I. Chuck S. called the auction. 

 

II. Education Chair Guenter L.: 

 

A. Reminded members that April 21 through 27, 2013 is National 

Coin Week (For more information go to 

http://www.money.org/numismatic-events/national-coin-

week.aspx.) Guenter will set-up a display at the Highland Library 

and Al R. will set-up a display the Milford Library. Members 

who would like to loan for display should contact Guenter at 

gloepertz@comcast.net.  

 

B. Our club will have booth at the Arts and Crafts Fair at the Senior 

Activities Center in Highland, MI on May 18, 2013 from 9:00 

AM to 2:00 PM. Members who would like to volunteer to staff 

the booth should contact Guenter at gloepertz@comcast.net. 

 

III. Chuck S. reported for Mike B. that our March 23, 2013 Coin Show 

was a success – all the tables were sold and we earned about $350. 

Dates have been set and the Highland Senior Activities Center has 

been reserved for our next three shows. 

 

IV. Jim M.:  
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A. Reported that our April 27, 2013 Coin Appraisal Night at the 

Highland Library was also a success. Ten club members staffed 

five tables and appraised coins for 28 people 

 

B. Reminded members to remain security conscious as there have 

been a lot of coin thefts recently and suggested we have a 

speaker on security, Program Chair Mark J. will follow-up. 

 

C. Reminded members that the Michigan State Numismatic Society 

Coin Show will be held at the New Adoba Hotel (formerly the 

Hyatt Hotel) at 600 Town Center Drive in Dearborn, Michigan. 

Friday April 19th 10AM to 6PM, Saturday April 20th 10AM to 

6PM, and Sunday April 21
st
 10AM to 3PM. 

 

V. Mark J. reported that our club is now a member of the American 

Numismatic Association,  

 

VI. Treasurer Glen R.: 

 

A. Said he would look into the insurance policy that the ANA offers 

to member clubs 

 

B. Reported that we have $5,600 in our club treasury 

 

C. Invited members to send Jim M. ideas on how we might spend 

our money to encourage and dispense numismatic knowledge to 

collectors and those interested in becoming collectors and to 

cultivate fraternity among our members. 

 

D. Passed out brochures entitled “Know Your Money” published by 

the U.S. Secret Service. 
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VII. Mark J. introduced a panel of members who discussed ways to use 

time effectively and buy wisely at coin shows. 

 

VIII. Heidi B. drew numbers and gave door prizes to John M. and Al R. 

 

IX. Jim M. adjourned the meeting 

 

      Submitted by Al R. 


